From: Lisa\_williamson@health.gov.ie

To: <u>Eithne Mccann</u>

**Subject:** RE: Request for meeting with Secretary General

**Date:** Friday 28 February 2020 14:47:47

Many thanks.

Kind regards,

Lisa

Lisa Williamson

Private Secretary to the Secretary General

An Roinn Sláinte

Department of Health

Bloc 1, Plaza Míseach, 50-58 Sráid Bhagóid Íochtarach, Baile Átha Cliath, D02 XW14

Block 1, Miesian Plaza, 50-58 Lower Baggot Street, Dublin, D02 XW14

\_\_\_

T +353 (0)1 635 4361

health.gov.ie

From: Eithne McCann <emccann@higa.ie>

To: "Lisa\_Williamson@health.gov.ie" <Lisa\_Williamson@health.gov.ie>

Cc: Eithne McCann <emccann@hiqa.ie>

Date: 28/02/2020 14:46

Subject: RE: Request for meeting with Secretary General

Noted Lisa, I will advise Pat and Phelim accordingly.

Many thanks,

Best,

Eithne.

From: Lisa\_Williamson@health.gov.ie [mailto:Lisa\_Williamson@health.gov.ie]

**Sent:** Friday 28 February 2020 14:39

To: Eithne McCann

Subject: RE: Request for meeting with Secretary General

Hi Eithne,

Unfortunately due to Covid-19 I need to cancel the meeting scheduled for next Wednesday. I will be in touch to reschedule.

Kind regards,

Lisa

#### Lisa Williamson

Private Secretary to the Secretary General

\_\_\_\_

## An Roinn Sláinte

Department of Health

Bloc 1, Plaza Míseach, 50-58 Sráid Bhagóid Íochtarach, Baile Átha Cliath, D02 XW14

Block 1, Miesian Plaza, 50-58 Lower Baggot Street, Dublin, D02 XW14

\_\_

T +353 (0)1 635 4361

health.gov.ie

From: "Eithne McCann" < emccann@hiqa.ie>

To: "Lisa Williamson@health.gov.ie" <Lisa Williamson@health.gov.ie>

Date: 20/01/2020 10:37

Subject: RE: Request for meeting with Secretary General

That is great Lisa.

Many thanks,

Best.

Eithne.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential and/or privileged. The information is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify the sender by telephone or return e-mail and delete the material from your computer.

Ta an t-eolais san riomhphost seo, agus in aon ceanglainleis, faoi phribhleid agus faoi run agus le h-aghaigh an seolai amhain. D'fheadfadh abhar an seoladh seo bheith faoi phribhleid profisiunta no dlithiuil. Mura tusa an seolai a bhi beartaithe leis an riomhphost seo a fhail, ta cosc air, no aon chuid de, a usaid, a choipeal, no a scaoileadh. Ma thainig se chugat de bharr dearmad, teigh i dteagmhail leis an seoltoir agus scrios an t-abhar o do riomhaire le do thoil.

Data Protection Alert - please ensure security around this information is in keeping with the data protection act and that the information is not used for any other purpose other than what is transmitted in this e-mail

From: Lisa Williamson@health.gov.ie [mailto:Lisa Williamson@health.gov.ie]

Sent: 20 January 2020 10:36

To: Eithne McCann

Subject: RE: Request for meeting with Secretary General

Hi Eithne,

That's confirmed in the diary.

Kind regards,

Lisa

\_\_

# Lisa Williamson

Private Secretary to the Secretary General

#### An Roinn Sláinte

Department of Health

Bloc 1, Plaza Míseach, 50-58 Sráid Bhagóid Íochtarach, Baile Átha Cliath, D02 XW14

Block 1, Miesian Plaza, 50-58 Lower Baggot Street, Dublin, D02 XW14

\_\_

T +353 (0)1 635 4361

health.gov.ie

From: "Eithne McCann" < emccann@hiqa.ie>

To: "Lisa Williamson@health.gov.ie" < Lisa Williamson@health.gov.ie>

Cc: "Eithne McCann" < emccann@higa.ie >

Date: 20/01/2020 10:20

Subject: RE: Request for meeting with Secretary General

Hi Lisa,

Pat and Phelim are both available to meet with the Sec Gen on Wednesday 4 March at 11am in the DoH offices.

Thank you again,

Warm regards, Fithne.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential and/or privileged. The information is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify the sender by telephone or return e-mail and delete the material from your computer.

Ta an t-eolais san riomhphost seo, agus in aon ceanglainleis, faoi phribhleid agus faoi run agus le h-aghaigh an seolai amhain. D'fheadfadh abhar an seoladh seo bheith faoi phribhleid profisiunta no dlithiuil. Mura tusa an seolai a bhi beartaithe leis an riomhphost seo a fhail, ta cosc air, no aon chuid de, a usaid, a choipeal, no a scaoileadh. Ma thainig se chugat de bharr dearmad, teigh i dteagmhail leis an seoltoir agus scrios an t-abhar o do riomhaire le do thoil.

Data Protection Alert - please ensure security around this information is in keeping with the data protection act and that the information is not used for any other purpose other than what is transmitted in this e-mail

From: Lisa Williamson@health.gov.ie [mailto:Lisa Williamson@health.gov.ie]

Sent: 20 January 2020 09:29

To: Eithne McCann

Subject: Re: Request for meeting with Secretary General

Hi Eithne.

Hope you had a lovely break too.

The Sec Gen would be available for a meeting on the following dates:-

- Wednesday 4th March at 11am
- Thursday 5th March at 2.30pm
- Monday 9th March at 3pm

Kind regards,

Lisa

\_\_

## Lisa Williamson

Private Secretary to the Secretary General

\_

## An Roinn Sláinte

Department of Health

Bloc 1, Plaza Míseach, 50-58 Sráid Bhagóid Íochtarach, Baile Átha Cliath, D02 XW14

Block 1, Miesian Plaza, 50-58 Lower Baggot Street, Dublin, D02 XW14

T +353 (0)1 635 4361

health.gov.ie

From: "Eithne McCann" < emccann@hiqa.ie>

To: "lisa williamson@health.gov.ie" < lisa williamson@health.gov.ie>

Cc: "Eithne McCann" < emccann@hiqa.ie >

Date: 15/01/2020 16:26

Subject: Request for meeting with Secretray General

Hi Lisa,

Happy New Year to you. Hope you had a nice break over the festive season.

Pat O'Mahony (Chairman) and Phelim Quinn (CEO) would like to meet with the Secretary General. I would be very grateful if you could provide me with some suggested dates towards the end of February.

Many thanks in advance,

Best,

Eithne.

# Eithne McCann | Personal Assistant to CEO

**Health Information & Quality Authority** 

Phone: 01 828 6728

**E-mail**: <a href="mailto:emccann@hiqa.ie">emccann@hiqa.ie</a> | Web: <a href="mailto:www.hiqa.ie">www.hiqa.ie</a>

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential and/or privileged. The information is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify the sender by telephone or return e-mail and delete the material from your computer.

Ta an t-eolais san riomhphost seo, agus in aon ceanglainleis, faoi phribhleid agus faoi run agus le h-aghaigh an seolai amhain. D'fheadfadh abhar an seoladh seo bheith faoi phribhleid profisiunta no dlithiuil. Mura tusa an seolai a bhi beartaithe leis an riomhphost seo a fhail, ta cosc air, no aon chuid de, a usaid, a choipeal, no a scaoileadh. Ma thainig se chugat de bharr dearmad, teigh i dteagmhail leis an seoltoir agus scrios an t-abhar o do riomhaire le do thoil.

Data Protection Alert - please ensure security around this information is in keeping with the data protection act and that the information is not used for any other purpose other than what is transmitted in this e-mail